
 

8 April 2015 

  

Announcement of UCT Council decision on Rhodes statue 
 

Wednesday, 8 April 2015 after 18h30 - Research Office, Allan Cormack House,  
2 Rhodes Avenue, Mowbray 

 
Media are invited to a press briefing to announce the decision of the University of Cape 
Town Council on the Cecil John Rhodes statue. 

The briefing will be held at the UCT Research Office at Allan Cormack House, 2 Rhodes 
Avenue, Mowbray, (opposite the Shoprite parking area) following the Council meeting, 
which starts at 17h00. Council must conclude its business before media will be able to enter 
the building. Media are welcome to gather outside the building from 18h30 onwards, at the 
gate closest to Main Road. Access to the building will be allowed once the Council meeting 
has concluded. 

All media must bring press identification. 

Media enquiries: Riana Geldenhuys at 082 460 5554 or 
riana.geldenhuys@uct.ac.za or Pat Lucas on 076 292 8047 or 
pat.lucas@uct.ac.za.  

END 
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